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CIR/01/19-20                 Date:03-04-19 

Dear Parents 

Greetings to you! 

We begin yet another academic cycle with the commencement of the new academic year today.  While 

thanking you for all the support and co-operation extended to us last year; we look forward to your support 

and co-operation in the year to come as well. 

 

The Management joins me as I congratulate our staff for their untiring efforts, our students for their hard 

work and focus and of course you dear parent for the trust that you have placed in us.  We pray the best for 

these children and hope to see them gain higher standards of learning in their lives under the tutelage and 

guidance of our teachers and school.With the support that we get from PEARSON in the education content 

that we provide for our children; I am sure and confident that we will scale greater heights in education. 

PEARSON provides support through educational books, software and other materials. 

 

As we course through the year I shall ensure that I keep you abreast of all that is happening in school through 

my notes and circulars sent to you and through our school activities. While wishing the children all the best for 

the year ahead, I welcome you to the Pearson School family as well and look forward to working with each of 

you!  Let us work together to make things work best for our children!   

 

Thank You, 

 

 
 

 


